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Welcoming Students
The Campus Services team is helping to create outdoor activities for students returning for winter term. 
On the Green: Just out of their initial quarantine, students are already enjoying the 
skating rinks built by our Grounds & Labor shop. (See the terrific story and pho-
tos here.) This week, Campus Services employees added fire pits with Adirondack 
chairs, lights for night skating, and heaters for students to mingle when they're 
not on the rink. All students and employees who complete the TSA screening are 
welcome to join in the fun. Thanks to our electricians for changing the holiday tree 
lights to a beautiful yellow string which will continue to bring cheer during the win-
ter months. 

At the Country Club: With the DOC House under renovation, Outdoor 
Programs has moved its winter operations to the former Hanover Coun-
try Club (HCC) for students to borrow cross country (xc) ski equipment, 
snowshoes, and sleds for outdoor adventures on the golf course. Our team 
added heaters, fire pits, and Adirondack chairs behind the HCC for people 
to enjoy the scene, and Outdoor Programs is offering students free xc ski 
lessons and winter naturalist classes.

At '53 Commons: The Dartmouth Dining team went over-the-top to wel-
come students with a post-quarantine, in-person celebration. Director Jon 
Plodzik reported, "the menu included prime rib, lobster and shrimp scampi, 
butternut squash risotto, salmon, flat bread pizzas, gourmet desserts, and 
fresh fruit bar with hot fudge. We even had non-alcohol champagne toast 
glasses at the celebration bar."

CONGRATULATIONS to Robin Guay, Work Process 
Manager, for celebrating her 40-year anniversary of 
working at Dartmouth! Be sure to send her an email 
note of congratulations.  

"The Rink on the Green looks great. A sincere 
“Thank You” to all of your staff who have been 
involved with this project. This is yet another project 
(one of many over the past year…) that would not 
have been possible without the support of Campus 
Services. The dedication and professionalism of your 
staff is commendable. Job well done to all involved."
from Randy Brown, C&E Events Coordinator

Staff Recognition Congratulations to Caitlyn Hauke, EHS Biosafety 
Officer, for being recognized by the Union Leader 
for her accomplishments as one of the forty un-
der forty. Take a few moments to read the story. 

A grateful Dartmouth parent sent along this gift 
of chocolates to the Dartmouth Dining staff with 
a note: 

"Thank you so much for 
all you do for the stu-
dents! Including our D'23 
son who's there. You all 
are simply incredible! So 
appreciate you! From 
Rick and Lisa Whitmer 
and Family."

It's awesome to receive notes of recognition for the Campus Services staff. You put your 
hearts into your work every day, and it shows! Be sure to recognize your coworkers' 
good deeds by sending an email to lisa.celone@dartmouth.edu. Also, check out ongo-
ing events listed in the VOX Daily. On Feb. 4, the Wellness Office offers a free webinar 
on "Work-Life Balance in a Remote Environment", and tonight (Jan. 28 at 7:30) there's a 
Zoom conversation with Social Justice Award Nominees.
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